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July was a very busy month around the Meade Activity Center despite it being one of the wettest months of the 
year thus far.  The fitness center, pool, golf course, and tennis courts were constantly occupied over the past 
month.  We’re happy to see the facilities being utilized at such a high level, and want to thank our members and 
guests for contributing to the ongoing evolvement of the MAC.  We have many special events planned for August 
which you can learn more about throughout the newsletter. 
 
On a somber note, we lost a very special person in July.  James “Cricket” Morton was a wonderful man and a 
great friend to the MAC and River Trace Golf.  He will be missed by many including my family.   

 
Thank you, 

Aaron Greenwell 
 
Kroger Community Rewards 
It’s that time again to renew your enrollment for Kroger Community Rewards.  We received over $2,500 in dona-
tions from Kroger over the past year with only 60 families enrolled to support the MAC!  Just think if we could get 
all of our members to participate.  IT’S FREE!!!  More information will be coming soon. 
 
Fall 1 Programs 
New MAC Fall 1 offerings will be advertised soon including The First Tee, youth gymnastics and cheer programs, 
and adult fitness classes.  For more information on these events, be sure to look into the Programs tab of our 
website at www.meadeactivitycenter.org 
 
Tennis 
MAC Tennis programs are scheduled to start back in August.  USTA Adult Co-Ed Leagues are registering for the 2nd 
Session of play.  Jon Miller will be coordinating our USTA leagues again and we are looking forward to another 
great turnout for league play.  We welcome all players from beginners to very experienced.  Jr. Team Tennis will 
take place on Sunday evenings and Adult Co-Ed Leagues will be held on Monday evenings for the August/
September session. 

 
*Tennis courts will be reserved from 5:00 p.m. until dusk on Sunday and Monday evenings to host league play.   
 
Pool 
August ushers in the start of school and as a result will change the hours of operation for the MAC Pool. 

 
August 10 – September 5:   Weekends – Standard Hours, 11:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
    Weekdays – Adjusted Hours, 3:45 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
 

* Children must be 12+ to attend the pool by themselves.  Anyone under 12 must be accompanied by an adult, 
16 and over. 

 
River Trace Golf 
We hosted the Bridge Cup, the 1st Annual First Tee Benefit Scramble, the Club Championships, and will offer the 
Belles and Beaus presented by Servpro next week.   
 
The First Tee 
Our inaugural scramble had great community support and the event netted just over $4000 to be utilized to-
wards youth programming.  Thank you to Title Sponsor Syngenta and Eagle Sponsor The Lusk Group for leading 
the way in this fun new event that places junior golfers with a sponsor organization. 
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Club Championships 
Men’s Club Champion: Spencer Hackert  Ladies Club Champion: Dana Vanover 
Net Winner: John Deaton    Net Winner:  Pam Hamilton 
Men’s Sr. Club Champion: Dave Mitcham  Ladies Super Senior:  Dennise Mudd 
Net Winner:  Ed Abner    Net Winner:  Pam Pollock 
Men’s Super Sr. Club Champion: Bob Pollock 
Net Winner:  Wayne Patterson   
 

PGA Jr. League  
Our juniors won the league outright in their first year of competition!  Congratulations to them and Coach Chad 
Pickering for a great season.  In addition, 4 of the players from River Trace have been chosen to participate in the 
All-Star Postseason. 

 
Congratulations to the following players: 
Cole Corley  Peyton Bradley  Haley English  Carson Stone 
 

Upcoming Events:  

 Belles & Beaus sponsored by Servpro  – August 6 & 7 

 President’s Cup vs. Elizabethtown Country Club 
 

Please check-in at golf shop before beginning play. 
 
Private Carts cannot be operated by anyone under the age of 12 unless they have an adult 16+ with them 
We will continue to offer the option for our members that allows for unlimited use of the driving range to be add-
ed as a monthly fee.  This $20.00 monthly fee can be added to your unit account on an annual basis.  Contact the 
MAC office if you are interested in this new amenity. 
 
Monument Chemical Company Picnic  
The Monument Chemical Company Picnic was hosted on Saturday, July 30th.  It was a wonderful day for their staff 
and families as they enjoyed beautiful weather, good food, and great company.   This was a fantastic opportunity 
for us as it does provide a significant revenue-generating special event along with increased exposure with many 
community members.  Thanks to our staff and our members for your help in making this event a success again 
this year!   
 
Red Rock Trail 
We are happy to announce that the Red Rock Trail is progressing nicely.  We are proud of the project and are 
happy to have it commemorate a wonderful person in Neil Allen.  All of the Bricks that were purchased have been 
ordered and we will begin to lay all the commemorative pieces in coming weeks.  Leadership Meade County 
headed the fundraising and raised over $7,000.00 through the “Buy a Brick” campaign to help with the trail.  We 
have plans to install some strategic fencing and gates in the next few months. 
 

*NO MOTORIZED VEHICHLES ARE ALLOWED ON THE TRAIL AT ANY TIME* 

Meade Activity Center’s Board of Directors  

John Beavin, Chairman  Meg King, Health & Fitness  Eric Vanover, At-Large 

Randall Bradley, Finance  Andy Miller, Fundraising  Scott Wilson, Technology 

Kim DeVries, Philanthropic Adv.  Tom Moore, At-Large   

Jason Dupin, Fundraising  Jason Sutton, Public Relations   

Thank You for your support of the MAC! 
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